
 

 
 

 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 26th May 2023 

 

 
 
Dear Families 
 
This Friday, we are holding a non-uniform day where the Academy will be raising money for a local charity based in 

The Ark Church, Lowerhouses. Wendy and her team do a wonderful job in bringing together the local community 

and supporting families most in need. They do this through a range of activities including cooking, food share, 

clothing and much more. This also gives local young people the opportunity to give back and support the charity 

which benefits many people. More information can be found by clicking here. 

 

• Students are to bring £1 (more if you want to contribute) and hand this in line-ups and at the student 

entrance. 

 

• Year 11 are to be in uniform as we are in exam season and it's important that regulations are kept to. 

 
Thank you in advance 

 

 
Headteacher 

 

https://worthunlimited.co.uk/huddersfield

